*CI-StPaul_LH-Licensing

From: Sara Oxton <soxton@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 25, 2013 5:53 PM
To: *CI-StPaul_LH-Licensing

Subject: Re: 20130001742

I received notice of the license application for Element Boxing & Fitness to be located at 655 Fairview Ave
North.

I am a homeowner, residing at 1798 Blair Avenue in St. Paul.
I am writing to request that the DSI please consider the following items with respect to this application:

1. The hours of operation for the business should not be 24x7. Operating hours for the YMCA on
University Avenue in St Paul would be a good model to follow.

2. The business should demonstrate that it has sufficient off-street parking. The stretch of Fairview Avenue
where this business will be located has heavy traffic compounded by many cars parked on the street. It
won't be good for the neighborhood to add to this situation.

Thank you for your consideration.,
Sara Oxton




